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Southern States Property Use Public Community Meeting 

Mayor McNinch opened a Public Community Session at 6:30 PM in the Council Meeting 

Room at the Denton Town Office on this date.  

This session was held to get ideas from the community on what they would like to see for 

the development in the future for the former Southern States Property. 

In attendance: 

Council - Mayor McNinch, Councilmembers Lister, Johnson, and Branson. Councilwoman 

Wilson was not in attendance. 

Staff – Mr. Don Mulrine, the Town Administrator, Chief George Bacorn and Karen 

Monteith, Clerk-Treasurer. 

Many from the public were in attendance, including residents, business owners, and 

members of non-profits. 

Discussion on the future use of the Southern States Property 

Mayor McNinch started off the meeting by sharing the history of how the Town obtained 

the property and asked those in the audience to openly share their ideas. 

Ideas discussed included family park, something that generates tax revenues, bowling 

alley, movie theatre, homeless shelter, basketball court, kid park, skate rink, public pool, 

recreational facility, YMCA. 

The Town will send everyone a follow up email and plans to hold another meeting in late 

June.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:33 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Karen L. Monteith,  

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


